
  

Downtown Naperville Alliance 

55 S. Main Street, Suite 367 

Naperville, IL  60540 

 

 

November 3, 2021 

 

Liquor Commission 

City of Naperville 

400 S. Eagle Street 

Naperville, IL  60540  

 

RE: FEATURES BAR & GRILL OUTDOOR SEATING 

 

Dear Mayor Chirico: 

 

The Downtown Naperville Alliance (DNA) Management Council was recently presented with Features 

Bar & Grill’s request for the liquor commission to recommend extending the City’s special outdoor 

seating program through this winter and spring of 2022. With a 5PM deadline to provide a vote and 

feedback, 11 of the 18 members responded unanimously supporting the request.  

With the vote that was taken today, the DNA Management Council supports Features Bar & Grill’s 

request. We thank you for your service to the City of Naperville Liquor Commission and for your careful 

consideration of this topic. 

 

Sincerely, 

Danielle Tufano 
Danielle Tufano 

Executive Director – Downtown Naperville Alliance 

dtufano@naperville.net 


